Following on from the most recent announcement regarding the lifting of COVID-19 restrictions, we would like to inform you all of how we will operate on the farm from Monday 19th July – Click here for our COVID-19 Update.


Dear Guests and Season Pass Holders,

As I am sure you are all aware, COVID-19 restrictions will be lifted on Monday 19th July.
The latest government guidance is for us all to use our personal judgement but to also exercise caution when partaking in “normal” activities.  Since 19th June 2020 we have operated safely through this pandemic and have consistently put “people before profit” and in the review of our operations we continue to keep you, our guests, firmly at the forefront of the decisions we take.

So what are we going to be doing over the coming weeks and months?

Pre – Booking
We will continue to require all guests and season pass holders to pre-book online. This includes everyone who wishes to gain entry onto “The Farm”
We will also continue with the entry timeslots we’ve so successfully been operating with over the last year or so.  This gives us the opportunity to stagger the entry into “The Farm”, helping support some of our guests who will inevitably feel anxious about the lifting of restrictions.

Mask Wearing
All the team who work indoors will continue to wear masks or face coverings and we will also keep all our screens around our tills and counters.
We will also continue to request that all guests (unless exempt) wear a mask or face covering when entering our Main, Kitchen and Larder building at our Entrance.
Once outside on the farm there is not expectation of you wearing them. We are a 42 acre site with plenty of outdoor facilities. We will not ask you to wear a mask or face cover once seated in our Café.
Cash or Card?
We will continue to encourage all guest to use contactless or card payments only whilst on “The Farm”. All our kiosks and outlets have contactless card readers.

COVID signage and Social Distancing
All our current COVID signage will remain in place including our “Please Stand Here” signs around activities and talks, however we will not be expecting people to Socially Distance by the previous 2 metres. Instead, we ask all of you to respect the space of all other guests while on the farm and especially when waiting to be served in our café or shop.

All the above procedures will be reviewed on a regular basis, although we do maintain the right to make changes to these at any point without prior notification.

I do appreciate that for some, this may seem a cautious approach, however, we want all of you, our guests to be able to visit “The Farm” safe in the knowledge that we have considered all options and that we continue to control numbers onto “The Farm” so that we create an environment that not only gives you all the confidence to relax but also to have “FUN”.

Simon Cox
General Manager
Cholderton Rare Breeds Farm Park


